ABC COMPANY’S POSITION ON UNIONS

ABC COMPANY does not believe that having a union is in the best interest of our employees or our organization.  Strikes, slowdowns, jurisdictional disputes and boycotts are all issues that may be associated with unions that could harm the service we provide to our customers, which would directly affect job security for all of us, as well as our children and our communities.  Working together directly with our employees is what has made ABC COMPANY successful and our philosophy is to treat our employees as an important part of our success.
We are committed to providing wages and benefits to our employees that are competitive with those offered in our labor market and that allow us to remain a viable organization for the long term.  We are also committed to creating a safe and positive work environment for all of us to enjoy.  If you have any concerns about your working conditions or compensation, you are strongly encouraged to voice your concerns openly, respectfully and directly to your supervisor, any member of management or human resources.
We believe that the best way to deal with concerns is to face them directly, getting you involved with your supervisor and working out a solution directly.  We feel the best work environments exist when we deal openly, respectfully and directly with each other.  

Therefore, in order to protect and maintain our direct company/employee communications, we will resist union organization in order to protect our organization, customers and your right to speak for yourself.  We believe that you are more than capable of thinking, speaking, and acting for yourself than through another organization.  
Further, ABC COMPANY does not see why our employees should pay several hundred after tax dollars to the union every year in order to get what they should receive from their employer for free.  

If you are ever asked to consider joining a union, we strongly encourage you to carefully investigate the costs of unionization, such as union initiation fees, regular deductions from your paychecks for union dues, and the possibility of fines and special assessments levied against you by the union itself. 

If you are ever asked to sign a union authorization card, you should understand one thing- it is a legal and binding document.  It is very unlikely that a union will ever return a signed card.  
Also, do not think that an authorization card will only be used for an election.  Signing a union authorization card is often used as a binding vote for unionizing an employer.  Unions often demand to be recognized by an employer without providing all of the employees a chance to participate in an open and private election process once they secure these authorization cards.  Therefore, signing an authorization card can very likely result in denying all of our employees a chance to voice their opinion through a democratically held election.  
Without a union, you can speak for yourself and ABC COMPANY is given a chance to respond to you as an individual.  It is always ABC Company’s goal to listen to your concerns and do our best to give you a responsible reply.  
If you have any questions or concerns about unionization, please feel free to discuss these things with your supervisor, any manager or with human resources.
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